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Mail in voting has been working in Oregon for years, there's no reason whatsoever to 

switch to in person voting. It allows busy, working people, the elderly, and the 

disabled, and folks with children/no child care to cast their vote without any worry or 

hassle. It's easy and allows all of us to vote without prior arrangement.  

There are plenty of measures in place to avoid fraud for mail in voting - you still have 

to register to vote with proper ID, you must sign your ballot, etc. 

I'm just an average Oregonian, but I feel strongly that in person voting is the wrong 

move for us. It would prevent so many of us from voting, and the more people that 

get to vote the better the outcome of elections will be. Everyone deserves a voice. 

Literally everyone. Don't take that away from us. 


